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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 9:12 AM
To: Jeff Bates
Cc: 'bwestman@fairpoint.com'; Mark Long
Subject: RE: 50529.pdf

Thank you for your help, Jeff.  Per your request below, the docket title has been added as you have outlined.  We will 
place this note in Administrative Correspondence for historical purposes.  (Docket 170059-TP) 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeff Bates  
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 8:22 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: 'bwestman@fairpoint.com'; Mark Long 
Subject: RE: 50529.pdf 
 
Dorothy, 
 
This is confusing, but I think CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a Embarq Communications (TX273) is requesting to 
adopt the agreement between Fairpoint (TL719) and Comcast Phone of Florida (TX576). 
 
I believe the docket title should be: 
 
Notice of adoption of existing interconnection agreement between GTC, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Communications and 
Comcast Phone of Florida, LLC d/b/a Comcast Digital Phone d/b/a CIMCO, a Division of Comcast Business Services by 
CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a Embarq Communications. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 4:04 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Subject: 50529.pdf 
 
Hi Jeff, this new docket was e-filed by FairPoint, but it's a bit confusing.  The "Re:" portion says it's a requested approval 
of an interconnection agreement between FairPoint and CenturyLink; but the body of the letter says it's a request for 
adoption by CenturyLink of the interconnection agreement between FairPoint and Comcast Phone, as filed in Docket 
160207 (which relates to Comcast).  Please advise how this docket should be set up. 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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